
 

 

 

 

PAYMENT OF STUDENT INVOICES 

 

There are several ways to pay for your children’s invoices. We encourage you to pay online using B 

Point as it’s the most efficient and convenient way to pay and reduced the amount of time taken to 

process your payment. B Point will become mandatory soon, as we have been advised we are not to 

take credit card details over the phone or give out the school’s bank account details. You will either 

receive your invoice by email or by paper. Please ensure the officer has your current email address 

on file. Your invoice has vital information required to pay online. 

 

B POINT – Using link from invoice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B Point IVR – Using phone service 

1. Please note your CRN # from your student invoice 

2. Call 1300BPOINT to make a secure credit / debit card payment 

3. You will enter the CRN, amount and card details to complete the payment 

4. By using this system your payment goes directly to the account you are paying 

5. You will receive a unique payment receipt number 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the office. 

The B Point web link at 

the bottom of the invoice 

will be hyperlinked with 

information from 

OneSchool for parents to 

click and choose the 

amount they would like to 

pay. 

Clicking the link on your invoice will 

take you to the payment website. 

Your details will be pre-filled, making 

it easier to pay the right amount. 


